Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Taylor Mackey

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --

The cost of living is already untenable. Food prices, rent, everything is more expensive. Now hydro ottawa wants
the people of today pay for their lack of investment for decades. Residential rates should not be impacted by more

rate increases. This will make housing and living that much more difficult for folks.

Tax the rich for infrastructure, not the poor.



